Books We Read Together

- Gooey Gum
- The Birthday Pet
- Choosing a Pet
- Gregory the Terrible Eater
- Gloria and Officer Buckle
 ***small group books for Mr.
 G about caring for pets.
- *Sight words: of, they, <u>make</u>, find, went

**Please review ALL sight words.



Aubrey
Dawson
was our star
and she
became a big
sister this
week as well!
Congrats
Aubrey!

Upcoming Dates

*Bingo night is TONIGHT Friday Feb. 28th at 6pm for early bird bingo and from 6:30-8pm for regular Bingo. If you cannot play Bingo stop by and bid on the amazing baskets and donated items to help our school! I won some great prizes last year!

*The Kindergarten Music program is coming up this MONDAY March 2nd in the evening. Arrive at 5:45 in the lunchroom, the kids will perform at 6pm. Costume notes were sent, or just dress nice. See you there!

Kindergarten News

Mrs. Dangel's Class

February 28th, 2020



Dear Parents,

Happy Leap Year Day tomorrow! Enjoy the extra day of February knowing March is coming soon! In fact on MONDAY is the music program at 6pm. Be sure you have a simple costume or dress planned and have your child fed and ready to sing their best.

We learned about dental health this week for science, wrote lots of animal facts using stuffed animals for inspiration and then rocked our fact writing assessment on Thursday! We also worked on sight words and started our measurement unit for math. There are some extra math pages in the homework bag. The vocabulary page is for you to keep and teach your child the proper measurement words. The kids need to describe things using 'tall, short, long, heavy, light' not 'big'. On the other paper you can do the 'home connection' directions. Thank you for all your help with homework each week!

Mr. G kept goofing with his Gooey Gum!

We talked about how Mr. G learned from his mistakes and then did not do it again. We can apply this to ourselves everyday. We learned that the letter g can make two sounds at the beginning of words. We wrote facts about Mr. G and enjoyed discussing how we care for pets. Thank you to Royal for the healthy grapes for snack!



During RAMS time we read our book box books to our 3rd grade buddies! The kids felt so proud to be reading to an older student!